
 

 

 

 

 

October 2, 2020 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

SET #6 

 
TO : All Prospective Bidders  

FROM : Ehab Azab, Construction Contracts Administrator 

SUBJECT : Contract C20120 – Eastridge BART Regional Connector  

Q21. This is to reach out to you in regards to the contact information of the potential Prime 

Consultants on this project.  Our company as a DBE and SBE is seeking a sub-consultant 

opportunities with the Primes.  

This is just a quick follow up if VTA had identified the potential primes that will 

be submitting bids on this project.  I searched the VTA web and I did not see any 

recent activities 

A21. Contact information of interested potential primes and subs was advertised at VTA website 

on July 29, 2020. VTA plans to update this list before end of October 2020 with information 

about potential primes and industry specialists participated in VTA interviews. 

Prequalification process for Primes is expected to start late 2020. An up-to-date list of 

“Prequalified Construction Contractors” can always be downloaded from our website. 

Q22. When do you anticipate the advertisement date of the project & approximate bid date. 

A22. Bid advertisement is anticipated in 1st Quarter 2021, with approximate Bid Opening in 2nd 

Quarter 2021. Pre-Qualification process for Primes is anticipated to start before end of year 

2020. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at inquiries@vta.org. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ehab Azab 

Construction Contracts Administrator 
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